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26 March 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Memo 7/2019 
 
 
Dear Residents 

 

 

EASTER EGG COLLECTION FOR CAPRICORN PRIMARY 
 

It is that time of the year again where we can brighten the lives of the 700 children at 

Capricorn Primary by donating Easter Eggs.  

 

All donations may be dropped off at reception or the office. Tina Harcourt-Wood will collect 

the donation on 17 April. 

 

We thank our residents in advance for their continued support of this school and project. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Melanie Carstens 

Village Manager 

 


